
Edleston Primary School                      
To make a booking at one of our Parents Evenings please book online at 
www.edleston.parentseveningsystem.co.uk. 
This allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers and you 
will receive an email confirming your appointments.   
 
Login with the following information (sample below):  
 
 

 
 
Please remember to use the email address you have registered previously. New 
parents please follow the instructions on your screen, once you have entered the 
link.  We will text you a copy of the link for the parents evening system.  For 
multiple bookings (siblings) please allow time from one appointment to the next and 
please arrive 5 minutes before your appointment time to look at your child’s work. 
Parents evening for every class will take place in the school hall. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs R Bagni 
Headteacher. 


